

President:

- 50/50 demo derby U18 Novas/U18 Rep
- U7/U9 Viper games
- Fear of the north a few complaints of weird stuff going on
- Trying to get kids that shouldn't be playing house to play on a rep team.
- Moving 6 Second Year U9 players to U11
- U18 rec 8 players 3 goalies
- Update from BC hockey
- Assitant coach and team staff some are red flagged and need to talk to albert
- Office code for executives only and not for making baskets for tournaments
- Equipment room buying new lock

VP#1:

- **NOMHA go threw the policy manual and to see your role.**
- **Busiest times are right now**

VP#2

Head Coach:

- Mondays are merging U7one and U7 and Fridays are only 7
- U9 get one extra ice so that all 4 teams can get 2 ice times each
- U13 Salmon arm came here after cuts and got placed on our 13 rep team. Will be told that it wont work
- U18 cuts coming (BC Hockey not allowing players to come from other associations

Registrar:

- **Travis motioned u11/u13 and u15/18 rep for skate and skills and once a month Gerald comes out to the house team and does a power skate.**

Ice Scheduler:

- Pictures nov 5

Treasurer:

- Main \$131,596.93
- Gaming \$25,500.00
- Contingency \$ 33,286.64
- Novas Provincial Fund \$ 8032.98
- Pulling license for demo now
-

Tournament Coordinator:

Risk Manager:

RIC:

- Ric meeting no cage hang will be penalty
- No rolling up sleeves
- Clinic Oct 21
- Coaches kicked out or suspended have a discipline meeting
- U7 and U9 half ice with 1 ref
- Not allowed to use phones for electronic score

Equipment manager

- Awaiting timbits jersey
- Socks are all ordered
- EM update

Secretary:

- Next meeting Oct 9/2024

